
     
 
4/12/20                  
 
Dear Parents, 
 
This week we will be …. 
 

● Learning the ai and ee sounds and practising our tricky and high frequency words 
such as that, they, then and this. 

● We will be segmenting for spelling, attempting to write such words as bee, see, 
tree, wait, tail, rain. You can always practice these words at home to support the 
learning that is happening at school. 

● We will be writing a Christmas shopping list 
● We will be going off to the post box in the village to post our letters to Father 

Christmas! 
● We will be looking at the number 12 and playing some dice games 
● We will be looking at 2D shapes and making snowman with different 2D shapes 
● We will be making folded snowflakes 
● In RE we will be designing a poster for our Nativity   ‘It’s a Miracle!’ 
● Finally, we will be practising, dressing up and filming our Nativity performance!  

 
At home… 

 
It would be great if you could… 

●  Continue to listen to your child read each day or as often as possible. 
●  Help your child to practice their high frequency and tricky words. 
● Help your child to practise writing their name independently 

 
Thank you so much for all of your support. 
 
Miss Munn, Mrs Boldero and Miss Bews 
 

 

Parent signature ………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 


